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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Tool Allowance & Apprenticeship Grant 
(TAAG) Program Extension 

Date published: December 16, 2022 

MPI is excited to announce the extension of the Tool Allowance and Apprenticeship Grant (TAAG) 

program. The program will continue until March 31, 2025.  

MPI provides financial assistance towards education and tooling for all apprentices who successfully 

complete each level in either the Motor Vehicle Body Repairer program or the Motor Vehicle Body 

Painter program. These grants help attract and retain skilled technicians within the Manitoba 

workforce. 

For more information on the program, please visit MPIPartners or contact partners@mpi.mb.ca 
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